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Independent Examiner's Report on the Accounts for the year ended 30th June 2020

My examination was carried out in acordance with the general Directions given by the

Charity Commission. The examination included a review of the accounting records kept by

the Society and a comparison of the accounts presented with those records.

It also included consideration of any unusual items or disclosures in the accounts, and

obtaining explanations from the trustees concerning such matters. Whilst the procedures

undertaken do not necessarily provide all the evidence that would be required in an audit,

in my opinion the accounts give a true and fair reflection of the accounting records as 

presented.

Barry E Wilkinson FCA

18th September 2020


